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INCREASE IN INVESTMENT IN AN ASSOCIATED COMPANY

Further to the announcements made by Genting Singapore PLC (the “Company”) on
7 February 2014 and 27 March 2014 relating to the investment in an integrated resort
in Jeju, Korea, the Board of Directors of the Company wishes to announce that
Happy Bay Pte. Ltd. (“Happy Bay”), the Company’s indirect wholly-owned subsidiary,
has subscribed for an additional 15,000,000 new ordinary shares of KRW10,000
each in Landing Jeju Development Co., Ltd. (“LJDC”) for a total subscription amount
of KRW150,000,000,000 (equivalent to approximately S$176.7 million) (the
“Additional Equity Investment”). Happy Bay’s and Landing International
Development Limited’s respective 50 per cent. equity interests in LJDC remain
unchanged following the Additional Equity Investment.

The Additional Equity Investment is not expected to have any material impact on the
consolidated net tangible assets and earnings per share of the Company for the
financial year ending 31 December 2016.

None of the Directors or substantial shareholders of the Company has any interest,
direct or indirect, in the Additional Equity Investment other than through their
respective shareholdings in the Company.

By Order of the Board
Genting Singapore PLC

Joscelyn Tan
Company Secretary

20 June 2016


